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Hello Fellow Muzzle Loading Enthusiasts;  

I'm sorry for getting this out late. We have a shoot this Saturday September 2nd. I know, it's Labor Day 
weekend and we have to deal with it this year. Rick did not do it on purpose, when he realized it fell on a 
Holiday it was already to press. I'll try to avoid this next year. 

Last shoot was great weather and we had 21 shooters. We have a new member, welcome Bill Scarbury. 
Thanks Sis for bringing a couple of excellent treats, I think they got cleaned up in record time. 

Now, shoot stats; seems like people finally realized the Hall of Shame list was short and they took the 
opportunity to get added on. Let's see, in no special order we had Ken Netting double charge his rifle, I 
don't mean 2 powder charges, he had 2 of everything stuffed in that barrel, then Winston Campbell 
thought he had a dry ball but after trying to pull the breach plug out through the muzzle, we concluded 
that no ball was to be had, welcome to the Hall Winston. Tom Darfus and Sis both had dry balls, 
welcome to the hall.  

Page Carr out shot everyone again! Larry Bevard picks up the Top Gun honor since Page was already on 
the list. Larry also took the Old Timers honor. 

Sept 9-17 is NMLRA Fall National Shoot in Friendship Indiana, it's a Blast (pun intended) hope to see you 
there.  

Be Safe. 

Mark Hazel, President 
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